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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Wow!  What a hot summer! 

The warmest ever since 

they started keeping 

records.  For a while there I 

thought I was living in 

Florida.  I hope everyone 

enjoyed the lake this year. 

The boating was great and 

the activities all around the 

lake were excellent.  Every 

weekend had something 

going on.  Thank goodness 

for the Castle Rock Lake 

“What’s floating” summer 

newsletter. 

 

Anyway, our summer 

event, the ‘Brat Fry and 

Bake Sale at Costa Ricky’s 

beach bar, was a big 

success.  Thanks to Sharon 

Trzesniak for heading up 

the event along with Jim & 

Kate Goodman, who did 

the cooking.   To Rick 

Carlson for the facility and 

use of his grill, tent, tables, 

and to everyone else that 

helped set up and tear 

down the event.  

 

Interesting story….. The 

crew had just set up to start 

selling brats and the first 

customer off of a boat 

bought 25 sausages (10 hot 

dogs and 15 brats).  Thus, 

wiping out the crew of 

goods and sending them 

into a panic and frenzy, 

while scurrying around to 

get more products going.        

 

Again, this year we are also   

canvassing area merchants 

to become club sponsors. 

All club sponsors will be 

advertised on our website, 

displayed with ads on our 

groomer/drag sled, and be 

promoted and advertised 

at all club functions and 

events.    

 

In an effort to make things 

easier for all those involved, 

including (AWSC) and our 

new membership 

chairperson, Linda Roon, 

we are implementing our 

new by-laws under the 

area of membership 

renewals and asking that 

all member renewals be in 

and paid during the 

months of September and 

October. 

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

The first meeting of the 

season was held on 

September 23rd at 

Carlson’s.  Topics discussed 

were: Elections, Grass 

Drags, website, County 

Rep.  report, trail master 

report, and recreation 

report. 

Election results were as 

follows: Dennis Kulwicki 

(President), Dawn   Schnolis 

(Secretary), and Jim 

Schnolis (Trail Master).  Each 

office is for a 2 year term.  

 The County is looking at 2 

zones for (open/close trails 

policy) one  zone North of 

Hwy. 21 and one South of 

Hwy. 21. 

Club is looking at 

purchasing a new PA 

system with a remote 

microphone capability.   

Treasurer, Linda Roon, 

presented a 2012-2013 

budget proposal which will 

be voted on at the 

October meeting. 

Dates for this year’s events: 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride, January 19, 2013, 

Outlaw/Ice Drags, February 

16, 2013.  Sledfest Grass 

Drags, October 5, 2013. We 

are planning on 2 Brat Fry’s 

in 2013. No dates as of yet, 

and no dates for the club 

ride or the landowners 

dinner. 

Traci Crane is looking into 

some custom club apparel.  

Make sure you plan on 

pitching in and 

participating in our ‘Grass 

Drag/Sledfest’ event.  Set -

up is Friday, Oct. 5th at 4:00 

p.m.  Racing  on  Saturday, 

Oct. 6, 2012  at  8:30 a.m. 

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

October 5, 2012 at 4:00 

p.m.   Work-bee set-up for 

Grass Drags 

‘Sledfest 2012 the Grass 

Drags’ on October 6, 2012 

 

Milwaukee Snow Show at 

State Fair Park October 12th 

to the 14th 

   

Next Meeting:  

 

October 21, 2012 at 

Carlson’s at 11:00 a.m. 
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